
Barbara Barnes

Rep Tammie Wilson
Sent: Saturday, February 27, 2016 2:02 PM
To: Barbara Barnes
Subjec: FW. Support for HB 99 & SB 177

From: Dave Nehert [mailto:nebert@gci.netj
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 10:47 PM
To: Sen. John Coghill <Sen.iohnCoghill@akleg.gov’; Rep. Tammie Wilson <Rep Tamrnie.Wilson@akleg.gov>
Subject: Support for HB 299 & SB 177

Representative Wilson,
Senator Cog hill,

I support FIB 299 &. companion SB 177 that prevents; contractor employers and theii employees
from participating in the Alaska Public Employees Refirement System. I am a Fire Commission for the Steese
Fire Service Area. The non..profit department contracts fire and EMS services to the Fairbanks North Star
Borough. Department personnel are not presently PERS eligible and should remain that way in order to
maintain a distance between the non-profit and the FNSB to protect our taxpayers from any perceived PERS
liability.

Thank you for your support in protecting PERS and our local taxpayers from any possible PERS liability’.

Sincerely, Dave Nebert, Commissioner, Steese Fire Service Area


